

Bishops Lydeard

Church School

Headteacher: Mrs Tracey Trood Chair of Governors: Mr David Williams

Bishops Lydeard Church School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.

Respect

Endurance

Friendship

1st October 2018

Dear Parents / Carers

Quantock Hills Trip Reminder, Tuesday 2nd October

Just a quick reminder about our trip tomorrow.

Children need to be in school for the normal time and we will leave just after 9am. We will be back at school for the end of the day.

The children do not need to wear school uniform but will need to wear long trousers; a long sleeve top and a jumper / fleece. They will also need appropriate footwear for the walk up to Crowcombe Park Gate and the walk back down to Ramscombe. Although the weather forecast is fine, children should have a waterproof coat with them in case of showers.

Children will need to have a packed lunch, including a morning snack, and plenty to drink (no cartons or glass bottles please). Children in receipt of free school meals will have a packed lunch provided. Please feel free to supplement with your own snacks. The children will need to carry their lunch and drink in a rucksack during the day. We will be eating lunch outside and so the children may want to bring a carrier bag or similar to sit on.

As we are walking on heathland for part of the day, we need to make you aware of the possibility of coming into contact with ticks. The following webpages give you information about ticks, what they look like and how they can be safely removed.

https://www.lymediseaseaction.org.uk/about-ticks/

https://www.lymediseaseaction.org.uk/about-ticks/tick-removal/

Any questions, please ask.

Mrs Culverhouse & Mrs Harris

